12/7/2018 High Bridge School District Mail - Fwd: Leave Extension

Fwd: Leave Extension
1 message

HIGHIBRIDGE

90HQQL DISTRICT Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org> Sat, Dec 1, 2018 at 8:10 PM
To: Richard Kolton <koltonr@hbschools.org>, Emma Alparone <alparonee@hbschools.org>
Cc: Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

Fyi

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Kelly Grube <kcgrube@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Dec 1, 2018, 1:05 PM

Subject: Leave Extension

To: <ghobaugh@hbsdboe.org>, <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, <jonesc@hbschools.org>
Cc: <valentah@hbschools.org>

Good Afternoon Dr. Hobaugh and High Bridge Board of Education,

In order to provide the best care for our new baby, | will be extending my leave through the end of the 2018-2019 school
year. | will return to High Bridge Schools for the 2019-2020 school year.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this leave extension.

Thank You,
Kelly Grube
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